
Award Presentations At Annual Meeting 
UPPER LEFT—Immediate Past President Kerry Glader, right, St. 
Cloud Country Club, receives his Past President's Plaque from 
newly-elected President Tom Fischer, Edinburgh USA. 
UPPER RIGHT—Irv Novak, left, Brooktree Golf Course, Owaton-
na, receives his 30-year Service Award from President Glader. 
LOWER LEFT—Scholarship plaques were presented to three 
MGCSA scholarship winners, all students at Anoka Technical Col-
lege. From left they are Michael Nelson, Chris Leach and Harvey 
Klitzke. 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO WORKING 
WITH YOU THIS COMING YEAR 

For A Demonstration Or 
Information On These Or Other Products Call: 

Polfus Implement 
•New Richmond [ 
•Hastings | 
•Stillwater 

Minn. 612-439-6776 
Wis. 715-246-6565 

Thompson Commander Series 
Brass Rotor 

For over 80 years Thompson gear 
driven rotors have been operating on 
golf courses and commercial projects 
around the world. Long recognized 
as the world's finest, these units will 
make you forget there is such a thing 
as sprinkler maintenance. 

Thompson G « 
Valve-in-head electric or hydraulic y 
Water efficient. Near perfect CU requires less ' 
run time per station. 
Pressure can be regulated from the top while reading 
the gauge mounted on the top of the sprinkler 
7 year (non-prorated) warranty 

Distributed 
by 

LANDSCAPING & SUPPLIES 
GROWERS OF CULTURED SOD 

IRRIGATION DISTRIBUTION 
SALES - SERVICE - DESIGN 

2582 White Bear Avenue 
St. Paul; Minnesota 55109 

(612) 777-2734 



EDITOR'S 
CORNER 

By John Harris 
The Lafayette Club 

President Tom Fischer has appointed Scott Austin and yours 
truly to the Editorial Committee for 1991. First of all, I would 
like to thank Bill Johnson for his insight and skill in handling 
last year's Hole Notes. 

Our Annual Conference held at the Northland Inn for the 
first time was a huge success. A fine facility with an excellent 
staff helps put your mind at ease and allows you to concen-
trate on the critical issues facing our association. Our slate of 
speakers drove home some of these issues with rhetoric like 
"environment" and "water quality." 

We, as superintendents, have taken the forefront on many 
of these issues. Therefore, it is imperative that we project a 
professional image to the golfing community and general pub-
lic so they know we are concerned professionals with the in-
tention of guiding a booming industry in the right direction. 

I would like to extend a personal thanks to our conference 
speakers and participants. Without their research and infor-
mative input, we would have a difficult time disseminating com-
parable data to the members of our association. 

I also would like to extend the ever-present invitation to our 
members concerning articles in Hole Notes. Your input is greatly 
appreciated and needed in order to provide this association with 
an informative vehicle. I encourage you to take part in an ex-
cellent opportunity to convey your ideas, thoughts and strate-
gies directed towards our profession, put them on paper and 
have them published in your publication. I have said it before, 
take a close look at your facility and share with your peers some 
unique feature that you feel should be shared to make our oper-
ations work just a little smarter. Some of you probably are making plans to attend the 
62nd International Golf Course Conference & Show in Las 
Vegas. Attending this conference gives us a great deal of in-
sight on the future of golf course maintenance. Presently, Min-
nesota superintendents are well-represented at the national 
convention and come home well-equipped mentally for the up-
coming season. 

If you do not currently attend this national event, for whatever 
reason, make a serious commitment to overcome your partic-
ular circumstances that prevent you from going. Once you have 
done so, I think you will ask yourself, "How did I ever do 
without?" Congratulations go out to Dale Wysocki 0f Faribault 
Golf and Country Club, this year's recipient of the James Wat-
son Award for Journalism. His experience with USTs can benefit 
us all. His well-trained trigger finger also provides a great deal 
of the photographs in this publication. Thanks again, Dale. 

I hope the new year brings you great success and all your 
resolutions and goals are met for the 1991 season. I will strive 
to bring you current events in our Association that have an 
effect on our profession through this publication, and I hope 
you, as members, will provide me with the direction I will need 
to be successful. —John Harris, Editor 

LEITNER COMPANY 
Soil mixing and processing specialists 

Supplying the Golf Course Industry with soil and 
sand products for over 50 years. 

From 10 yards to 10,000 yards - material to 
specification for topdressing and construction. 

Quality - Reliability - Experience 

Mike Leitner 

Leitner Company 
945 Randolph Avenue 

St. Paul, Minnesota 55102 

(612) 291-2655 

WELL DRILLING FOR FOUR GENERATIONS 

£ H. Mm & Sons 
INCORPORATED 

SPECIALIZING IN: 

Irrigation Supply Wells 
Variable Frequency Drives 
Line-Shaft Turbine Pumps 
Submersible Pumps 

(612) 427-6100 
24 HOUR TELEPHONE ANSWERING 
FAX 427-0533 

Roger Renner, President 
Jerry Aljets, Sales Engineer 

CERTIFIED MASTER WATER 
WELL CONTRACTOR 

Equal opportunity 
employer 

15688 Jarvis St. NW • Elk River, MN 55330 
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NOW GROW 
TOUGHER 

TURF 
FOR FEWER 

BUCKS. 
Introducing Masters' Brand Controlled-Release Potassium Fertilizers. 

Masters' Brand is the surest way to give your turf all the potassium it needs without risking turf burn or too much nitrogen stimulation. The results of tests by a leading turfgrass scientist show a 44% higher K retention rate for Masters' Brand treated soil. And 114% more potassium in plant tissue. 

Our 9-0-27 and 0-0-39 fer-tilizers save you money in the long run, too. With less leach-ing, you get optimum perfor-mance using less product. And, since fewer applications are required, you save on labor costs. 
Grow great turf for less this season. 

Get all the details on Masters' Brand Controlled-Release Potassium Fertilizers and our other Masters' Brand 

fertilizers and seed products. Call Turf Management Products at 612-476-1650 or contact: 
Twin Cities Area: 
Landscape & Turf 612-934-2380 North Star Turf 612-484-8411 Turf Supply 612-454-3106 
Western Minnesota and the Dakotas: 
Dakota Turf 605-336-1873 

TURF 
Turf Management Products, Inc. 3617 Larchwood Drive • Minnetonka, MN 55345 612-476-1650 


